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On December 12 ™, one of our employees at the Burger King Glasgow location was diagnosed
with Hepatitis A. That employee notified management, and we immediately notified our local
health department. The team member had not worked at the restaurant since Thursday
December 6™, one week before the diagnosis.

We immediately took action and have worked hard to cooperate with local and state health
officials. To go further, and make certain all of our employees are healthy and the facility is as
clean as possible, here are just a few of the things we've done to take precautionary measures:
We have provided access to Hepatitis A vaccinations for all employees at the location.
All previously opened containers of food were discarded.

Monitoring of all employees health and wellness in the interim.

We hired an outside company to sanitize and disinfect the entire restaurant.

The health department did not deem it necessary to close the restaurant, however, we
decided on December 14™and 15" we wanted to go above and beyond and close our
doors while we allow the outside cleaning company to fully access every part of the
building for cleaning.

We never like to close a restaurant to our loyal customer family, even for a day. But, the safety
of our employees and guests is the number one priority. We appreciate the community’s support
over the years and your continued support as we provide the best experience possible. Thank
you for your patience as we were closed so that we could rule out any possible issues. We are
open again as of Sunday December 16 ™ and ready to serve you. We will be offering some fun
incentives to show our appreciation to the community.

Thank you Glasgow!
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